
 

 
  
 

 

 

 

 

Willow: 98.22%     

Sycamore: 96.42%      

Maple: 95.40%     

Elm: 91.45%      

Birch: 95.63% 

Monday 

Thin Pan Vegetable Pizza, Potatoes & Side 

 

Hot Chocolate Sponge & Custard 

Tuesday 

Battered Salmon, Twice Cooked Chips, & Mushy Peas 

 

Courgette & Ginger Slice 

Wednesday 

Mature Cheddar Cheese Quiche & Summer Vegetables 

 

Roast Rhubarb & Blackberry Crumble and Custard 

Thursday 

Fresh Kitchen Roast with Traditional 

Accompaniments 

 

Iced Cherry Bakewell 
Friday 

Crispy Savoury Nuggets, Spicy Wedges & Corn 

 

Individual Ice Cream Pots 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

School 
News 

Before and After School Club 

Thank you to everyone who completed the Before and After 

School Club survey, as ever we have had a range of responses 

and will be compiling those over the next week to formulate 

the plan for September. We hope to share this with you next 

week. 
 

Transition  

Due to the increased COVID risk, the Year 6 to Year 7 

Transition Days at High Schools have been cancelled.  

Some schools have already written to children and families 

inviting the children to the day so will now be contacting 

them to inform them that Public Health have made the 

difficult decision to cancel them.  

 

This also means we will not be able to invite our new 

reception children and their families into school before the 

start of term.  We will be writing to them to ask them to join 

us for a special Zoom meeting before the end of term.  

 

HOLWAC 

On Thursday, 8th July, Elm and Birch Class will be going to 

Hollingworth Lake Activity Centre for the day to take part in 

water activities.  The classes will be working in separate 

bubbles and further details and permission slips will be sent 

home soon.  

 

COVID-19 

Despite some information in the media around a 

return to normality we are being asked to ensure 

our COVID secure measures remain in place and 

we plan for September with many measures still in 

place.  As yet we do not know which of these 

measures schools will be asked to continue but we 

will share this information with you as soon as we 

receive it.  
 

Remember if you or anyone in your household 

have any of the symptoms of COVID-19, book 

a PCR test online or by calling 119 and remain 

at home. Please inform school. 

 

As always we are here to support all our families in 

any way we can, if you need any support please 

email earlyhelp@stansfieldhall.rochdale.sch.uk 
 

Creativity Boxes 

Tonight all pupils have been sent home with a 

creativity box ready for the summer holidays to 

enjoy craft activities at home.  Please email or 

message our school Facebook page or tweet with 

your child’s creations over the summer.   
 

Music Lessons 

Forms have gone home tonight to sign up for music 

lessons for September. Please return completed 

forms by Friday 2nd July. 

 

Friday 25th June 2021 


